

A House of Memories

Eddie does not like cleaning, but for the last few days he has had to stuff his old toys into garbage bags and the new ones into boxes. He tossed out old, dried up silly putty, puzzles he once glued together, plush animals and more. Eddie's family is about to move to a new house, and they need their home clean for the next family who will live in it.



"Won't they want all our stuff?" Eddie asked his mother. "Who wouldn't want toys?"

"They'll bring their own toys," she answered. "Come on, Eddie, we're nearly done. All that's left to clean is the attic."

Eddie looked around his home. Without any furniture, the house looks big, empty and strange. It made Eddie feel a little sad. He liked this house and his friends, and he did not really want to move.

Eddie followed his mother to the foot of the rickety ladder that led to the attic. Eddie's father was already up there, looking through boxes of old photographs.

"One step at a time, please. This ladder is older than me," Eddie's mother warned.



Eddie carefully climbed up the ladder. At the top, Eddie was surprised to find a big, dark and dusty room. The ceiling was slanted, and the floor was made of rows of wooden planks with strange pink fluff in between the planks.

"You'll have to walk on the wooden beams," Eddie's father said from deep in the room. "The pink stuff between the beams is called insulation. If you step on that, you'll fall through the floor and wind up in the kitchen!"

With the help of his mother, Eddie balanced on a wooden beam and slowly walked through the attic. He reached his father, who handed Eddie a small and dusty picture. It did not have much color left, but showed a young boy playing baseball in his backyard.

"Is this me when I was younger?" Eddie asked. "That is me, Eddie, when I was your age," his father replied. "I found it in one of these old boxes."



"Look, here's one of me, " Eddie's mother said, handing Eddie another photograph. This picture shows a young girl playing hopscotch under a porch. Eddie put the two pictures side by side on the wooden beam he was balanced on. "You guys were kids?" Eddie asked.

"We weren't born this old," Eddie's mother laughed. Eddie looked at the pictures some more. He had never seen his dad or mom playing

baseball or hopscotch of other games. They were always working, cooking, cleaning, driving and doing other adult things. It was hard to imagine them as kids playing in their backyards.

Eddie followed his mother to the corner of their attic where a dusty window was notched into the wall. Looking out, Eddie can see his backyard with a swing set, a tiny tricycle and a machine that makes giant bubbles. Eddie's been playing with these toys for as long as he can remember.

"Soon, a new family is going to make this house their own," Eddie's mother whispers from over Eddie's shoulder. "And we're going to have a new yard to make our own, too."

Eddie looked back out the dusty window. He liked the swing set and he had had a lot of fun in that back yard, but he was not a little kid anymore. At the new house, he would be going to a new school. He wanted to try out for the school soccer team and maybe join the drama club. Maybe it was a good time to move after all.

Eddie and his parents finished cleaning the attic and climbed down the old ladder, into their now almost empty house. Eddie picked up their camera, took it to his parents and said, "Mom, Dad, could you take a picture of me playing in our back yard?"



A House of Memories (exercises)

1. Pick the correct answer.

- Eddie is helping clean out his (basement / attic).
- Eddie is shown pictures of his (grandparents / parents) while they were younger.
- Eddie's family is moving to (a new house / Australia).
- The picture of Eddie's father shows him playing (soccer / baseball) when he was younger.

2. Write 1, 2, 3 and 4 to put the story events in order.

- _____ Eddie looks at his old back yard.
- _____ Eddie's father explains what insulation is in their attic.
- _____ Eddie follows his mother up the ladder to their attic.
- _____ Eddie sees what his home looks like without any furniture.

3. Answer in sentences.

a. At the start of the story, how does Eddie feel about moving? (write a cross X)

Very happy

a little sad

excited

☐☐☐

b. Why is Eddie surprised to see the pictures of his parents?

- To find a big, dark and dusty room
- To find a small, bright and clean room
- To find a balcony

☐☐☐

c. What is Eddie looking forward to doing after he moves?

Write a X in the correct answers

- Try out for the school soccer team ☐
- Go to the cinema ☐
- Join the drama club ☐
- Learn to swim ☐